
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—19th November 2021 

Current Attendance 

Reception—96% 

Year 1—94% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—95% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

 

 

 

Anti-Bullying Week. 

This week has been Anti–Bullying Week 
across the country. On Monday we had 
odd sock day in school. The focus this 
year for the week has been ‘One Kind 
Word’. Kindness is more  important 
than it has  ever been. The isolation of 
the past year has highlighted how acts 
of kindness can brighten the lives of the   
people around us. Through activities in 
the classroom the children have ex-
plored the importance of being kind, 
linking in with our Christian values. 

Our Value for November is Curiosity. 

 

 

 

 

Monday 22nd November at 9.30am 

Let friends and family know. 

Reception’s Gruffalo Day 

Reception children had a great day exploring the 
school grounds as part of their Gruffalo day. Their 
activities included finding the characters from the 
story which were hidden in the trees and bushes. 
They also had to collect materials to build homes 
for the animals in the story. Their favourite       
activity was toasting marshmallows on the fire. 
They were so sticky! 


